
Project Update: November 2010 
 
Initially scheduled for September 2010 but postponed for better planning, we rescheduled 
and held the Bamenda Symposium on Medicinal Wildlife on 10th November 10 2010. It was 
chaired by the Regional Delegate of Forestry and Wildlife – North West Region, flanked by 
Regional Delegate of Public Health and President of North West Union of Tradipractioners. 
Symposium Reports: 
 

• Study results presented. 
• Poster unveiled and distributed. 
• Paper presented on the legal means of acquiring medicinal wildlife, by a government 

official.  
• Participating wildlife biologist questioned why our poster features species extinct in 

study site. Medicinal-Wildlife Sketch presented. 
• Recommendations on necessary actions for government services, conservation 

organisations and tradipractitioners made through group works. 
• Presented 30 minutes of radio-talk on Sustainable Medicinal Wildlife and poster over 

CRTV Bamenda (15/11/2010).  
 

 
 


